## TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR SHEILA M. MEEGAN

TOWN COUNCIL EUGENE P. HART WILLIAM P. HANLEY JR.

October 4, 2018

RE: Buffalo Truck Center North America Dr – Industrial Park

To Whom It May Concern:

The Town of West Seneca Industrial Park Review Committee held 2 meetings to consider the request for a new truck terminal in the Town of West Seneca Industrial Park. Upon review by the Board, this project was found favorable.

Please schedule a hearing to consider the required Restricted Use Permit on October 22, 2018 at 7:00 pm. Should there be any questions, please contact this office to discuss.

Regards

Jeffrey Schieber